From: John Peppers

To: Pemberton, Layne

Subject: AR0033723 TX-1B

Date: Thursday, June 14, 2018 9:56:14 AM
Layne,

As discussed on the phone, the ARO033723 TX1-B for June 2017 monitoring period was originally
submitted on paper DMRs via mail on July 25, 2017. On June 04, 2018, the TX1-B NetDMR for the
June 2017 monitoring period was accidently re-submitted. A comment has been added to the June
2017 TX1-B NetDMR reflect the above information. Please let me know if the City of El Dorado
needs to take any further actions.

Thank you,

Yot M. Peppens

Thecatment Supenintendent
&l Donado Waten Utilitics
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